
 

 

July 3, 2019 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Strengthening of Export Regulations on Electronic Materials to South Korea 

 

 

On July 1, the government of Japan announced restrictions on the export of three electronic 

materials (polyimide fluoride, resist, hydrogen fluoride) to South Korea. We have not shipped these 

materials to South Korea in the past few years. 

 

 

 

Contact information for inquires on the above 

Nissan Chemical Corporation 

Corporate Planning Department 

CSR & Public Relations Office 

+81-3-3296-8320 

 

 


